
From: Brice Gordon [REDACTED]
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 9:41 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Cc: Richard Kahn
Subject: Re:

Answers in Blue

regards Brice

Next week

=C2

<=pan style="font-size:12.800000190734863px">Coral Stone Will have confirmed pricing and lead time next week EB have tile guy, he is scheduled =o review work next week

. =A0

Did the cement guy c=me yesterday.

Yes,

the big issue i= getting trucks here, our barge is to small, Bubbler is not reliable Adam has 4=trucks, each hold ten yds, most we could do in a day is 80 yds tops=/span> need to figure out logistics of =elivery first, before proceeding.

Did Steve meet ro=d guys.

Yes, <=div>

if we propose to finish any of the pole Barn =ays, ie concrete, this should be done prior to surfacing They requested a meeting whilst I'm at=the Ranch regarding there contract Have requested Contract to be forwarded ASAP for Review.=/div> Only opening for Work is end of August

On Fri, Jul 13, 2018 at 4:21 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.c=m> wrote:

--

=C2 please note

The information contained in this co=munication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may c=nstitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the ad=ressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or co=ying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error,=please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com</=>, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including =ll attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--

Brice Gordon

Stanley, NM

LSJ-GSJ, USVI
<=iv>

Ph: (505) 934 2809